
 

 

 

AGENDA DISCUSSION ITEM 
 

 

DATE: 2025-02-24 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 

FROM: Dan Reyes—County Manager 

ITEM TITLE: DISCUSSION ITEM – Continued Discussion RE: Immirgration 

 

Summary: 
 
This item is a discussion surrounding immigration concerns in Teton County 

 
In the last Board of County Commissioners (BoCC) meeting, 2/10/25, the BoCC discussed concerns 

surrounding the Hispanic community and immigration. In attendance, the Sheriff explained the 

relationship between ICE and the County, and explained that he believed that there would not be raids in 

schools or churches, and that people not committing crime should not be concerned at this time. The 

BoCC also agreed that Commissioner Whitfield should continue to work with nonprofits and other 

governmental agencies to learn about this issue, and to come up with same messaging that can be shared 

with concerned individuals to inform them of their rights. 

 

This is a continuation of that discussion. 

 
 


